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Vinita Gera <vinita@softexpune.org>

Cognizance of SEAP's representation on GST implementation by Honorable Ministry
of Finance & Corporate Affairs, Government of India
3 messages

SEAP President <president@softexpune.org> Tue, Dec 11, 2018 at 8:42 PM
To: SEAP <adminoffice@softexpune.org>
Bcc: seap-all-group <seap-all-group@softexpune.org>, seap-ceo-group <seap-ceo-group@softexpune.org>, SEAP Gurukul
Mentees 2017-2018 <Mentee2018@sub.softexpune.org>, Vidyadhar Purandare <vidyadhar_purandare@persistent.com>,
Sudarshan Sabade <sudarshan@keeda.co>

Dear Member,

SEAP is glad to share that, Pune IT industry is being heard at the national level. SEAP had represented the  IT  Industry
to take up issues related to GST implementation. A letter was submitted to Shri Arun Jaitley, Honorable Minister of
Finance and Corporate Affairs, Government of India. This said letter was routed through the Shri Prakash Javadekar,
Honorable Minister of Human Resource Development, Government of India.  
The finance ministry has taken a cognizance of the representation and necessary actions were taken, passing the
benefits, thereby. The below mail and attached letter is self-explanatory.

This is a great achievement, demonstrating SEAP 's continued building of relations with the government over the last
few years to ensure IT industry's interests are safeguarded, we are committed to active participation with various
Government bodies. 

Thank you for your continued support! Please reach out to us for any queries or suggestions!

Best Regards, 

Sameer Soman | President- SEAP

SEAP - Energising the Pune Technology Ecosystem | www.softexpune.org

 

__________________________________________________________________________________________
________________________

 

From: Nigar Fatima Husain 
Sent: 06 December 2018 16:42
To: Vidyadhar Purandare <vidyadhar_purandare@persistent.com>
Subject: GST Representation

 

Dear Sir,

 

           Pl refer to your email dated 22 Jan 2018 addressed to
hon'ble Minister of Human Resource Development - Sh Prakash
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